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An earthquake occurred in the Bungo Channel around 11:14 PM on April 17, 2024 
(Wednesday), and a seismic intensity of 4 was observed in Beppu City, where the campus is 
located. At this time, there have been no reported damages to students or the campus. Classes 
will be held as usual on Thursday, the 18th. 
 

 


